VIA FAX: (301) 827-6870

Division of Dockets Management

Food and Drug Administration

5630 Fishers Lane, Room 1061 (HFA-305)

Rockville, MD, 20852  

Dear Sir or Madam:


My name is Elizabeth Trout and I have been taking bio-identical hormones for five months.  It has been a tremendous comfort to me as it alleviates heart palpitations, water retention, PMS symptoms, cysts on my ovaries, horrific pelvic pain due to endometriosis, weight gain, feelings of not being able to breathe, bladder incontinence, severe headaches, help with my ulcerative colitis, weird, not right feelings of not being in control of anything.

I consult with my physician, who prescribes bio-identical hormones specifically 

for me, and my pharmacist prepares them.  Without this medication, I will lose my health and my life, that after four long years of doctors and their pharmaceutical medications that did not work, I finally have back because of bio-identical hormones.  The government has no right to take these life- changing hormones away from me.  As a U.S. citizen I have the right to choose.  I cannot envision my life going back to what it was.  All those health problems before I got relief from bio-identical hormones feel like a bad nightmare that is fading away month after month as I get better and better.  Big business has no right in deciding the fate of people who are getting help from a natural source that cannot be patented for huge profit.  I want to be able to be a happy whole person with energy to be able to be a good mother for my children and help them grow up.  If bio-identical hormones are taken from me then I will not be able to function and my family will suffer right along side me.  I cannot stress to anyone enough of how I thank God everyday that I was able to find bio-identical hormones.  They are my life- line and this cannot be taken away!  Please don’t take my life away from me and condemn me to the bleak existence I was living before bio-identical hormones changed me back to the person that I was as a healthy young woman.


The benefit of BHRT is that it is designed for me and I am concerned that Wyeth’s petition (Docket # 2005P-0411) would limit the ability of my physician and pharmacist to keep prescribing and preparing these individualized doses for me.  The FDA should reject Wyeth’s petition.

Sincerely,

Elizabeth Trout

Dallas, Texas

